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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
Donation helps provide financial assistance to families, advance roadway safety 
initiatives nationwide 
 
Fredericksburg, Va. – (January 30, 2017) – The American Traffic Safety Services 
Association (ATSSA) has donated nearly $31,000 to the American Traffic Safety 
Services Foundation, a charitable organization that exists to promote roadway safety 
initiatives across the country. A portion of the recent donation is from ATSSA’s “Train 
One, Give One Campaign,” in which the association donates one dollar to the 
Foundation for every work zone worker trained by ATSSA in all non-federally funded 
courses that the association offers. 
 
One of the Foundation’s flagship programs – the Roadway Worker Scholarship Program 
– provides tuition assistance to surviving children of roadway workers killed or seriously 
injured in roadway work zone crashes. Other Foundation activities include paying travel 
and expenses for children of fallen work zone workers to Experience Camps. These 
camps host children who are attempting to cope with the loss of a loved one. The 
Foundation’s National Work Zone Memorial holds the names of nearly 1,500 fallen 
roadway workers from across the country. The memorial travels to venues across the 
country throughout the calendar year to help raise public awareness of the dangers 
associated with road work. A newly designed Memorial will debut at ATSSA’s Annual 
Convention and Traffic Expo in Phoenix, Arizona in February. 
 
ATSSA members manufacture and install roadway safety devices on our nation’s 
roadways, including signs, pavement markings, guardrails and a variety of other 
roadway safety devices. The association is also the nation’s leader in roadway worker 
training. 
 
“ATSSA is a proud sponsor of the Foundation and our long and meaningful relationship 
with them is a great fit,” said ATSSA President and CEO Roger Wentz. “Both 
organizations are dedicated to advancing roadway safety and working together every 
day to help reduce the number of deaths and injuries on our nation’s roadways and 
work zones toward zero.” 
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Foundation President Tom Wood said, “We are extremely grateful to ATSSA and its 
members for their support and commitment to the Foundation. Because of their 
incredible generosity, we will be able to continue providing opportunities for surviving 
families of fallen work zone workers, as well as building on our community relations 
efforts to lower the number of those killed or injured in roadway work zones.” 
 
Foundation Director Neil Mullanaphy also expressed heartfelt gratitude to ATSSA and 
its members.  
 
“Because of ATSSA's dedication to the mission of the Foundation, we will be able to 
make the Foundation’s programs more robust than ever this coming year and beyond, 
as we continue to advance toward our goal of zero deaths in roadway work zones and 
on our nation’s roadways,” said Mullanaphy. 
 
ATSSA’s core purpose is to “Advance Roadway Safety.” Headquartered in 
Fredericksburg, Va., the association represents the roadway safety industry with 
effective legislative advocacy and a far-reaching member partnership. The association 
also leads the nation in work zone safety training and education for roadway workers 
across the country. ATSSA members accomplish the advancement of roadway safety 
through the design, manufacture and installation of road safety and traffic control 
devices. 
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